
FSA NEWSLETTER
AUGUST 2023 MARK YOUR

CALENDAR

August 28 - First Day of School

September 8 - PARENTS' NITE OUT
 

September 20 - Papa Murphy's Take

Out Night
 

September 30 - Alternative Fundraiser

Envelopes Due
 

October 13- Spirit Gear Orders Due

WELCOME ISLAND FAMILIES!
 

We are your Family School Association. 
 
 

In this Year of Connection, we're looking
forward to connecting with you through
our many social events and fundraisers
to ensure our community grows and

thrives. Whether you're new here or a
regular, we hope that you'll enjoy

exploring our newsletters. Thank you for
letting us serve you! 

 

 

AmberLynn Pappas - President
Kim Gargiulo - Vice President

Angie Rowe - Treasurer
Kari Namiot - Communications

Stefani Martin - Children's School Liason

October 20 - T3 Design Contest

Submissions Due
 

October 26 - Fall Festival
 

November 3 - Volunteer Training
 

November 13-17 - Book Fair
 

December 10 - Holiday Bazaar
 

December 13- Teacher Luncheon

January 17 - Papa Murphy's Take Out

Night
 

February 10 - Second Chance Prom
 

March 15 - Freak Out Party
 

April 14 - Tinted Turtle Trot Races
 

May - Teacher Appreciation Month
 

June - End of School Celebrations



Money Raised in 2022-23 School Year

Spirit Gear Sales  $661

Alternative Fundraiser $3,726

Social Events $380

Take Out Nights $705

Book Fair $1,753

Holiday Bazaar $1,206

Second Chance Prom $2,143

Turtle Trot $6,833

Box tops $60

Harris Teeter $228

Total $17,695

Funds Used in 2022-23

Staff Appreciation $1,145

FSA Operating
Expenses $657

Middle School
Celebration $300

Teacher Grants $2,794

MultiPurpose Room $16,500

Children's School $2,500

Additional Donations $500

Total $24,396

FUNDRAISING
FSA

ANNUAL REPORT

One of FSA's primary goals

is to help fund teacher

grants and other projects

around campus, both large

and small. We accomplish

this via various fundraisers

throughout the year.

FSA started the 2022-23 school year with unused funds from
the prior year's teacher grants budget. This allowed us to

allot funds to larger scale projects - namely, the
multipurpose room! - at the end of the school year.



Connect with
us at our Fall

events!
 

Parents:
Join us at our 2nd

annual Parents'
Night Out event at

Good Hops on
September 8 to

learn more about
FSA and meet

other parents! This
adults-only event
will feature trivia

with prizes,
opportunities to

socialize, and more
information about

ways you can
contribute or
volunteer this

year!
 

Click our socials
below to find out
more and RSVP:

https://www.facebook.com/IslandMontessoriFSA
https://www.instagram.com/imsfsa/


Support FSA while
you shop!

 
Click the icons to learn more and get connected.

Start using the BoxTops app!

Link your VIC card to
Together in Education
and earn funds while
you shop Harris
Teeter brands.  
*Must be re-linked
every August 1.

Round up when
shopping at Walmart. 

FSA EMAIL   

FSA WEBSITE

https://www.boxtops4education.com/s/get-the-app
https://tie.harristeeter.com/together-in-education
https://www.walmart.com/sparkgood
mailto:fsa@islandmontessorischool.com
http://www.im.school/familyschoolassociation

